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December 18, 2020 

Temporally feeder suspension during Lunar New Year Holiday - Update 

Effective as from today 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Please be kindly informed the feeder service at Pearl River region will suffer blank week during the Chinese Lunar New 
Year. 

In order to ensure service quality during this period we suggest the following: 

 

1) Limited loadings to base ports only, such as HONG KONG, YANTIAN and SHEKOU; 
2) For those bookings already confirmed to Pearl river non-base ports without empties released, we highly recommend to 

postpone the booking or make COD. For your reference, please consider the table on second page. 
3) For shipments already deposited or on board, we suggest a close follow up to avoid pending, COD to base ports or 

even the possibility to move the cargo via COSCO truck service. 
 

 

This notice covers dry cargo as well as reefer, specialized, and IMO cargo. 

Once service is fully resumed, we will notify. 

 

We thank you for your business and look forward to continuously supply, your global transportation needs. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

COSCO Shipping Lines (Brazil) 
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